
Item 6 – Legislative Consultant Contract subject to FY 2020 District Budget 

 

If the Legislative Consultant line item is removed from the originally proposed FY 2020 budget and subsequently not 

funded, the District must deal with the terms of the signed contract between the District and Heather Harward. The 

contract provides for a termination of the contract by either party as listed below: 

12. This contract may be terminated by either party providing written notice to the other effective on the last day 

of the next calendar month from the date of the notice. (Example: notice given March 18 would be effective April 

30.) Brazos Valley GCD shall compensate HHC for all services rendered prior to the effective date of termination. 

There shall be no liquidated or consequential damages in the event of termination under this provision.  

It is the recommendation of the General Manager for the Board to terminate the current contract with HHC 

(Heather Harward) and provide written notice of such termination as soon as possible. 


